Important Note
Dear PAXgene® Blood DNA Tube User,

The color of the PAXgene Blood DNA Tube stopper has been changed from gray to blue.
This change will not affect the performance of the tube.

For further information, please contact one of the QIAGEN Technical Service Departments
(see the handbook at www.PreAnalytiX.com/reference-material).

Additionally, for orders placed outside of North America, the catalog reference number (Cat. No.)
has been changed from [REF] 761125 to [REF] 761115.

Best regards,

PreAnalytiX

8607582




